July 13, 1953

Lieut. Colonel Robert L. 8chulz
P. 0. Box 786

Benjamin Franklin Station
Washingtok, D.C,
Dear Colonel Sehuiz:

If everyone of the President’'s
friends sent as much reading material as Mr. Carter
does I'm afraid he would have little time for anything
else, 8till, I have to comply with his requests, so
here are clippings of the way the Star-Telegram handled
his trip to Texas.

Mr, Carter thought he would also
like to see the stories on Ben "Golf" Hogan victory.

: | Incidentally, I received a nice
letter from Mr, Gruenther which I appreciated very much
as I spent most of that Saturday night, s\mw end Sunday
night calling varicus people that we felt might give
us "a 1igt",

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

Secretary to Mr, Carter,



